## Transport for London



Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk
Rachel English
Culture and Environment Directorate
5 Pancras Square
London
N1C 4AG

09 November 2015 Crossrail 2 Ref: CR2-322-2015

Dear Rachel English,

Transport for London Crossrail 2

Safeguarding Manager Albany House PO Box 72284 Petty France London SW1P 9PB

Phone 020 3054 8217 www.TfL.gov.uk

Crossrail Limited have redirected this consultation to safeguardcrossrail2@tfl.gov.uk

## 2015/5759/P: Royal Academy of Dramatic Art (RADA) 16-18 Chenies Street, London, WC1E 7PA

Demolition of part of rear of 16 and 18 Chenies Street. Alterations, extensions (including at basement level) and general refurbishment to 16-18 Chenies Street to create 300 seat Richard Attenborough Theatre, new refectory, bar and kitchen, library, exhibition space, ancillary offices and 60 bed student accommodation.

## <u>Transport for London administers the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary of State for Transport on 24 March 2015.</u>

Thank you for your letter dated 04 November 2015, requesting the views of the Crossrail 2 Project Team on the above application. I confirm that this application relates to land **outside** the limits of land subject to consultation by the Crossrail 2 Safeguarding Direction.

## I have no comment on this application.

In order for us to keep track of the progress of the application it would be most helpful if you could please forward the decision notice when available.

In addition, the latest project developments can be found on the Crossrail 2 website www.crossrail2.co.uk, which is updated on a regular basis.

I hope this information is helpful, but if you require any further information or assistance then please feel free to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team on 0343 222 1155, or by email to safeguardcrossrail2@tfl.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,



Nigel Brown Safeguarding Manager

**MAYOR OF LONDON** 

